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17/04/2024  22:25:192023/5161/P COMMNT Derek miller In my humble opinion This business has been a welcome addition to the street as a whole, adding to the 

vibrancy and curb appeal of the area.

The food has been of a high standard, the staff, and owner Hai in particular have been so kind and 

considerate since taking over the lease, and please bare in mind, I’ve been living next door since pre covid 

times when the premises was empty, not once have I had issue to complain about noise or smell… and have 

found it a great place to get lunch for my wife and I. 

Also, I have to say, on many many occasions Hai and his team have taken in my post or deliveries when I’ve 

not been available or home. And that’s something that for me, really adds to the community feel of the street, 

and is greatly appreciated. 

There is sometimes a small homeless problem on lambs conduit street towards the theabolds road end of the 

pedestrianised area and I  feel having a business which is open later into the evening would have a deterrent 

effect on such circumstances.
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